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October 1st, 2021 
 
 
Product Change Notification for Littelfuse LSP05G and LSP05GI Module Series 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a change related to housing material of LSP05G and LSP05GI Modules 
Series due to recent LCP material shortage in the market. To continue product production and supply, we 
have qualified and added PPS1660 as an additional/alternative housing material for LSP05G and 
LSP05GI Module Series.   
 

Item  Current Additional/Alternative  

Housing Material LCP KB40M 40%GF PPS1660. GF45 

 
According to our thorough qualification test, the additional/alternative housing material will maintain current 
product’s original electrical parameters, mechanical/dimensional specification, quality, reliability, 
performance, and part number. Qualification test report is available upon request. 
 
This new material will be used for production starting from November 1st, 2021. 
 
Please see attached the affected part number list and respond to us by October 15th, 2021 to acknowledge 
this product change notification. If we do not hear from you, we will expect that this change notification has 
been accepted and no further action is required.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Regards, 
Johnny Chang 
Product Manager 
Littelfuse, Inc. 

 

 


